Lorena Hollett

CORRESPONDENCE
12/22/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 12252-2022

From: John Plescow

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 10:18 AM
To: Diane Hood; Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: Please review and advise

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please, add to docket 20210015.

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 9:57 AM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Please review and advise

File for which docket 20210015 or ? DHood

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 8:55 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 10:39 AM

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: dsteigerwald@att.net

Subject: PSC Contact Form

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question

Contact Information:

Category: General Comment/Question
Name: Debra Steigerwald

Company:

Primary Phone: (561) 480-1699
Secondary Phone:

Email: dsteigerwald@att.net

Response requested? Yes
CC Sent? Yes

Comments:



| read in the Palm Beach Post today that the PSC still has time to decide on FP&L's request for MORE INCREASES in bills
to consumers. PLEASE - CONSIDER 'JUST SAYING NO' - | am appalled by the "for profit" utility asking for us to fork over
more of our hard earned money so they can continue to make more money for their stockholders. Meanwhile they
spend probably millions on commercials on TV! Is the Rebate for putting solar cells on one's house still in effect? | hope
so. Since when does a "for profit" business keep getting taxpayer's to fund it's profit margin while performing its normal
operations in the business?





